
2-12-2020 

From: Josh Mazer, 1 Carvel Road,Annapolis, Maryland 21409 301-996-8919 

To: Maryland State Senate Finance Committee 

RE: Opposed to SB 135 Minor Chilren Consenting to Vaccination Without 
Parental Consent 

 

I am opposed to this bill because it would allow minor childern including my 
own to consent to the faurdeulent, liability free HPV vaccine that is being 
pushed throughout Maryland by the state D.O.H. 

 

The evidence is clear that this shot is a fraud. The State D.O.H. is invloved in 
corrupt, pay to play public health policy with regards to this shot. 

SB 135 is a corporate sponsored, power and money grab pushed onto Free 
Staters by the American Legislative Exchange Council. No parent in Maryland 
will willfully cede their parental right to just say no to pharma marketing. 

 

SB 135 should be renamed the Merck HPV Vaccine Bill- because that is exacly 
what it is. Stop this corruption now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Please review this evidence: 

 

MD DMHH Sponsored HPV Vaccine Symposium Ten Oaks Conference Center March 2018: 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Incentives to medical practices are may be allowable. Incentives to physicians for sales of 
drugs or biologics are generally prohibited or illegal. This slide presented at MD DMHH March 
2018 Ten Oaks Conference Center, Maryland: 

 

 

 

More information: 

https://www.eyeonannapolis.net/2019/11/opinion-hpv-vaccine-incentive-payments-need-
to-stop/ 

 

 

 


